
 
 
 
 
 
 

Certificate of Appreciation 
F3/01-003/UPH-HMF/2022 

The Student Body Representatives of Faculty of Psychology - Universitas Pelita Harapan 
extends their appreciation and gratitude to: 

Yohanes Budiarto 
Who has participated in: 

Psychology Village 13 
³',5(&7,21��Discover Challenges and Develop Self-Regulation´ 

conducted on March 17-24, 2022  
via Zoom Meeting 

as the Judge of PsychoSmart Competition 
 
 
 

Devancy Sharinda Yonathan Aditya, Ph.D. 
President of Student Body Representatives Dean of Faculty of Psychology 

of Faculty of Psychology 2021/2022  Universitas Pelita Harapan 
 

 


